
IN THE UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT 

FOR THE DISTRICT OF PUERTO RICO 

NOTICE FROM THE CLERK 

N0.22-15 

COURT OPERATIONS 

FOR FRIDAY DECEMBER 23, 2022 

Please be advised that the United States District Court of Puerto Rico will remain 

closed for regular business on Friday, December 23, 2022. The Duty Magistrate Judge and 

his staff will be on call to attend any emergency services that may arise. 

For additional information and updates on Court operations and services, members 

of the Bar and public may refer to the Court's internet website and its official Twitter 

account. 

In San Juan, Puerto Rico, this 21" day oj�J 
Agnes L. Fe1Ter-Auffant, Esq. 
Acting Clerk of Court 

c: www.prd.uscourts.gov 
@USCou11sPRD 

www.prd.uscourts.gov
https://twitter.com/USCourtsPRD

